
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
  
  
  
TO:  All Secondary Schools 
  
FROM: Information Technology Services 
  
SUBJECT: STUDENT HISTORY BY SUBJECT AREA REPORT  
  
Due to technical difficulties, the Student History by Subject Area reports that have been 
ordered from the Online Report Request System between December 16, 2002 and April 
11, 2003 have erroneously displayed testing information for students that have no test 
data. The test information for students with scores is correct. Schools that are relying on 
the test information for scheduling and graduation purposes should request new reports 
from the Online Report Request System. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this memo, please call Support Services at 305-
995-3705(0).   
 


